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December 2, 2016 

 

via electronic mail (sking@utc.wa.gov) and first-class mail 

 

Steven V. King 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

Docket # TV-161097 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 

RE: Docket # TV-161097 – Notice of withdrawal of application 

 

Director King: 

 

As you are aware, my office represents the applicant in the above-referenced matter. 

 

My client asks the Commission to withdraw my client’s application from further consideration. 

 

I have spoken with counsel for the Commission and the Commission has no objection to this 

request. 

 

Please confirm my client’s application is withdrawn from further consideration by the 

Commission and that the hearing scheduled for December 6th, 2016 is removed from the docket. 

 

Thank you in advance. 

 

 

Ross Day 

Attorney for Cheryl Ball 

 

 

cc:   Client 

 Jeff Roberson, UTC Counsel 

 Lisa Wyse (by email only: lwyse@utc.wa.gov) 
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